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University of Hobbiton Society of Change Ringers

Hobbiton Secretary
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SOCIETY

ADDRESS

HERE
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His Nibs,

Posh University Building

Scummy Street

The Shire
ETC ETC

DATE HERE
Dear Rev. Nibs

I'm writing to you on behalf of the University of Hobbiton Society of Change Ringers.  We are a student society who practice the art and science of church bell ringing in The Shire.  We meet on a weekly basis at St Someone’s Church, during term time, and also ring for Sunday service (in addition, we ring at several other churches in The Shire area on a monthly basis for services such as evensong).

I am writing to ask if you could please pass on our details to any students interested in bellringing whilst they are studying in The Shire - either existing ringers or students who are interested in learning.  We would be grateful if you would display the poster enclosed with this letter, and invite any interested students to contact us.

I do not know if you are familiar with the exercise of bellringing, but it is truly enjoyable, and involves both physical and mental exercise, as well as a lot of teamwork.  You do not need to be musical to be able to ring although many people, both ringers and non-ringers, enjoy the beautiful sound.  Our student society also has a strong social life, and is a fantastic opportunity to meet students from other colleges in The Shire.  Whilst ringing for Christian worship is an intrinsic part of our activities, it is not necessary to be a Christian in order to be a bell ringer, and we welcome students regardless of their religious background.
If you would like to know more about what we do, please email us at: EMAIL HERE.
Yours sincerely,

 

 

 

Joe Blogs
 

Committee Member,

University of Hobbiton Society of Change Ringers
